No.

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

J°  AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Consideration for Approval of Request from the City of Laredo Utilities Department for Upsizing

the Waterline at United Avenue

OF: Facilities Dept

SUBMITTED BY: Enrique Rangel

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:

RECOMMENDATION:
Administration recommends approval of request from the City of Laredo Utilities Department
for increasing the size of the water line proposed for the United Avenue project from a 12” line

to a 16” line.

RATIONALE:
| See attached request letter from Mr. Tomas Rodriguez, City of Laredo Utilities Director

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:
No Cost Incurred

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE: CV




CITY OF LARIEDO

Water Utilities Department
5816 Daugherty

Laredo, Texas 78041 |

Ph. (956) 721-2000 \ WATER IS LIFE

P.0O. Box 2950
Laredo, Texas 78044
Fax: {956) 721-2001

February 4, 2009

United Independent School District
ATTN: Enrique Rangel, P.E.

3501 E. Saunders St.

Laredo, Texas 78041

RE: UISD High School
Dear Mr. Rangel:

This is to inform you that we approve your request to install a
12” water line to provide water to the school.

Based on our future plans, we would like to ask you to install a
16” water transmission main with valves instead of a 12” line.
This letter will serve as our formal offer to provide the 16” PVC
pipe, valves and fittings to your contractor provided you deliver
the 12” pipe, valves and fittings to our yard at 5816 Daugherty.

Basically, the City will provide the matereial needed in order to
upgrade the Water Distribution system in North Laredo.

Expecting this meets with your approval, | remain

Yours truly, M

Tomas M. Rodriguez, Jr P.E.
Water Utilities Director




